DENISE W. MERRILL
Secretary of the State

JAMES FIELD SPALLONE
Deputy Secretary of the State

Dear Sir/Madam:

As Connecticut's Secretary of the State one of my chief responsibilities is the oversight of elections. In that role, I believe that our country, state, and communities are stronger when more people make their voices heard by participating in our democracy.

Our records indicate that you may be eligible to vote, but do not appear to be registered or perhaps your registration may need to be updated. For example, maybe you have moved since you last voted. Do not be concerned if you think you have received this in error. Receipt of this mailing does not indicate that your record has been changed or deleted.

Registering to vote is easy. You may use the enclosed materials and return them to the Office of the Secretary of the State by November 1 or you can go to **govote.ct.gov** and use the online voter registration system. If you think you are already a registered voter you can look up your own record at **govote.ct.gov** to check that it is current.

To register to vote you must be:

- A US citizen
- A resident of Connecticut
- 18 years old by Election Day, and
- If applicable, you must have completed confinement and parole.

This year Connecticut voters will go to the polls on November 8 to cast their vote for President, Congress, and members of the Connecticut General Assembly. I hope you will be one of them.

Sincerely,

Denise W. Merrill

Denin W Mem/L

Connecticut Secretary of the State

Internet Home Page: www.sots.ct.gov